
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
 
 
 
DATE:  July 20, 2020 
   
TO:   Mayor & City Council    
CC:   Mercy Rushing, City Manager 
 
FROM:  David Madsen 
 
SUBJECT: Council Meeting Agenda Item: Preliminary Plat Approval for 

Blackmon Meadows 
    
 
 
Background Information:  Peter Woolford with Gladstone Investment Group purchase 
property on Ivey Street in Mineola for the purpose of developing a subdivision. The 
property was annexed and given a zoning classification of SF-7. We have been given a 
preliminary plat for review and approval. The subdivision known as Blackmon Meadows 
will consist of 33 single family homes with streets and utility improvements. The owner 
has provided all of the correct information as required by the City’s subdivision 
ordinance.  
 
 
 
Recommendation:  Planning & Zoning recommend approval of the preliminary plat.   
 
 
 
 
Final Disposition: 
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